

District 11 Meeting Minutes 02-17-2025[FINAL]

[Where Fellowship Meets Service–JD H.]

OPENING PRAYER

Serenity

GSR PREAMBLE

Dave

REPORTS

DCM Tim(Out of Town Dave Filling In):

- 1- Plain language big book should be available again
- 2- AA 5th edition is coming soon (hopefully by the world convention in Vancouver). Only change will be stories.
- 3- We should be getting info from Steve on the upcoming GSC in NYC and what topics he wants input on etc

Webchair– Ryan:

-No report but willing to help with D11 website

Treasurer– Robert:

- Report submitted to Tracy, Tracy submitted report to District
- Balance of \$2407.12 circa 02/17/25

Accessibilities– Lex:

- Printed out 500 pamphlets and made cards w/ QRcodes–flyers on area 50 website.
- Cards and flyers are more cost effective than pamphlets
- Still trying to figure out what meetings are accessible to get into and are the bathrooms accessible
- Revamping Area 50 accessibility website

Archives– Claudia:

-Coordinated with Area webchair to make D11 website, will be working with Ryan about the D11 website

Treatment [Vacant]:

PIC [Vacant]:

GSR

–Robert-Wake Up Call– Continuing to fulfill Stutzman commitment.

–Jamie-Sunday's Best– Nothing major, had 3 anniversaries and had to get coins from GSO, weather affects attendance.

–Allison-Thursday Night Women's–

-Anniversary meeting last Thursday of mo. will total of 150 years sober in 1 room.

–Lex-Daily Maintenance– Contributed 100 to Area, GSO, and Central Office

–Claudia-North Buffalo– Not much to report

- Mikie-Journey-** Still doing ECMC 4th Wednesday of the month, had night watch presentation & will vote on commitment, suggestion of group inventory
- Ryan-Gatehouse-** Things going well in group, have NERAASA scholarships
- Dave-Ride & Shine-** fulfilling commitments to treatment, have in-house bowling party

OLD BUSINESS

-NEED TO DO ACTUAL VOTE FOR DEBBIE D & MOVING THE DATE OF OCTOBER EVENT to 10/04/25

-Tracy-Motion to have Debbie D come on 10/04/2025-Mikie second
MOTION PASSES

-NERAASA is this weekend: how do we want to proceed district wise?

-No scholarships thus far for NERAASA, spread the word

-AA Jeopardy for PIC for April:

- Robert did not hear from Father yet for April
- Tracy will send out confirmation email to District when Robert hears back
- Team of 3 ppl from each group within the district for AA Jeopardy
- Will be at noon around lunch time
- Event needs to be April 26th or in May
- Vote on Adhoc in March & Mikie willing to be apart of Adhoc
- Typo in last minutes for the dates for the event
- Spread awareness now to meetings in D11

-District officially to vote for Mike O. To be PIC chair:

Mike Withdrew but will contribute if a committee will be made with another chair

NEW BUSINESS

-Tracy:District getting Their own Zoom Meeting to be entirely self supporting

-Mikie motion that D11 gets our own zoom room-Ryan second

-MOTION PASSED

CLOSING PRAYER

Serenity

****NO PIZZA BECAUSE WE'RE VIRTUAL SO HAVE A PIZZA EMOJI INSTEAD****



**** -CURRENTLY KNOWN D11 TREATMENT COMMITMENTS- ****

Thursday Night Women's: 4th Friday monthly to Casa De Vita 7pm

Wake Up Call: 3rd Wednesday monthly to Stutzman

Rise n Shine: 2nd Wednesday monthly to Stutzman, Mondays weekly to BPC 1pm

Journey: 4th wednesday ECMC

Gatehouse: 2nd Sunday for Stutzman at 5:45pm, 2nd Monday at 7pm to Casa De Vita